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30th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that Ms Geach is attending her sister’s wedding in South 
Africa from Thursday 9th May until Monday 2nd June. We wish Ms Geach and her family a 
wonderful time celebrating this special occasion.  

During her absence, we are very pleased to let you know that Mrs Hall has kindly agreed 
to step in and teach the class. Many of you may already know Mrs Hall, who has a long 
and valued history with both Newquay Primary Academy and Newquay Junior Academy. 
Since her recent retirement, Mrs Hall has remained a much-loved member of our wider 
academy community, and we are delighted to welcome her back during this time. 

Mrs Hall brings with her a wealth of experience, particularly in teaching Year 3, and is 
also a familiar and reassuring presence for the children. We are confident that this 
continuity and experience will ensure a smooth and positive few weeks for the class. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely,        

    

 Mr Craig Hayes     
Executive Headteacher     
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